
 

 

 

 

        EASTER RAFFLE              

The Friends of Dothill Primary School are pleased to announce that our annual Easter Raffle begins on Monday 
31st March until Thursday 10th April, with the raffle being drawn during school assembly on Friday 11th 
April.  Tickets will be available to purchase during school drop off and pick up on the school playground at £1 per 
ticket (cash or card payments will be available).  Dothill school staff, your family and friends can also enter!  

We have some beautiful hampers up for grabs, plus some individual Easter eggs including a luxury XL Lindor 
egg!  Thank you to the Community Champion at Tesco for donating a hamper.   

To help those who do not do the school run, but would still like to enter, we will also be offering online sales via 
SumUp.  There will be 3 options to choose from: 

1 x Raffle Ticket Entry: https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/Q5XKLRLA 

5 x Raffle Ticket Entries: https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QITT7CPC 

10 x Raffle Ticket Entries: https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QMBBY3P2 

All money raised goes back to the school to help with the purchase of resources which will benefit all children.   

Thank you for your continued support!  

The Friends of Dothill Primary School  
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